
    

   

    

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finneytown Secondary PTA Newsletter 

Nove mber  2013  

 

Finneytow n Secondary  PTA,  c /o Finneytow n Hig h School  

8916  Fontainebleau Terrace,  Cincinnat i ,  OH  45231  

President’s Message: 

Greetings! 

 
WOW!  I can't believe 1st quarter is over.  All of our students, teachers and 

administrators have worked very hard.   I would like to thank Jenny Rasp for all 

her hard work coordinating the Teacher Conference meals on both nights.  And 

a very special thank you to all the families that donated food, deserts, paper 

products and more but most of all their time.  

 

Please remember the up-coming Community Service food drive for our 

Finneytown families in need.  Let's make this food drive one of  our best.  I hope 

everyone has a very safe and happy holiday. 

 

Sincerely,  

Sandy 

 
 

How do I get to Finneytown PTA’s volunteer online sign up? 

Go to the PTA website, www.finneytownpta.org, and click the 

“event volunteering” link. 

 
Who will see my personal contact information? You will be asked to provide your name, email 

address and phone number.  The event chairperson and volunteer coordinator will be able to see 

this information.  Only your first name and last initial will be visible to others visiting the website. 

Will I get a reminder of what I signed up for?Yes! Once you volunteer for a task iVolunteer will 

send an email to the address provided for confirmation. Event chairpersons may also choose to 

send periodic reminders. 

Is this my only chance to sign up?No!  Please visit the website often!  Obviously, one-time events 

will have a sign up deadline but you can volunteer for committees throughout the school year. 

I only have students at the Secondary Campus.  Can I sign up for Elementary events as 

well?Absolutely! All Elementary and Secondary PTA events and groups are now on the same 

online event page.  

 Can I change or cancel my volunteer slot? Yes! It’s easy to cancel your volunteer slot by 

following the link emailed to you when you confirm your slot.  You can sign up for a different slot 

at that time. 

I don’t have an email address or online access.  How do I volunteer? Contact Joanna 

Eberhardt, 2013-14 Volunteer Coordinator, at 520-3125 
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Don’t Forget To Visit 
Our Webpage: 
 

www.finneytownpta.org 
 
Our website exists to promote 
and support PTA related 
programs and events.  Please 
send details of PTA programs 
you’re involved with to Bill 
Fessler  bfsing@cinci.rr.com 
 
Be our Friend on Facebook by 
searching “Finneytown PTA” 
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